
Please find attached link 

 https://www.playboard.org/wp-

content/uploads/2020/04/Coronavirus-Play-Matters-More-

Than-It-Ever-Did.pdf 

to an information sheet which has been designed in 
cooperation with the Department of Education’s Play 
Matters project, to assist teachers, playworkers, parents 
and those offering care to children in these challenging 
times, to consider how they might provide quality play 
opportunities and experiences. 
  
Thank you. 
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